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DR. AND MRS. RICHARD W. EGAN 

371 7 Blackbeard's Way 
Yulee, Florida 32097 

Director, Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd., 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
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Dear Sir, 

As homeowners in the Pirates Wood, in the Bells 
River area, for the past twenty-five years we have been completely 
satisfied with our trouble-free well water and our approved septic 
tank system. 

We strongly object to the granting of a permit to a private 
company to furnish unnecessary, unneeded and unwanted water 
and sewers to this area especially with no vote by the homeowners 
and no apparant right of refusal. 

Sincerely, 

- 
Richard W. Egan, M.D. 

Betty %+QL*- S. Egan 

September 13 2000 


